
 

 
Dear Congressman Joe Cunningham, 
 
The Southern Alliance for Clean Energy Action Fund is proud to endorse your candidacy for 
United States Congress. This endorsement is based on your track record and stated positions 
on climate and energy issues, and campaign policy proposals including:  
 

● Championing the “gold-standard” bill​ for protecting our coast from the impacts of 
offshore oil and gas drilling, and passing it through the House of Representatives with 
bipartisan support; 

● Unequivocally​ guiding environmental policy decisions by the scientifically established 
imperative to reduce climate change pollution; 

● Opposing tariffs​ that harm the solar industry; 
● Cosponsoring the ​100% Clean Economy Act ​to achieve 100% clean energy by 2050. 

 
These have exceeded the following Southern Alliance for Clean Energy Action Fund 
endorsement criteria: 

● Does the candidate have a track record supporting clean energy and climate 
policies? 

● Has the candidate utilized social media or been quoted by the media expressing 
support for clean energy and climate change policies? 

● Does the candidate’s website provide a statement in support of clean energy or 
climate change or list clean energy or climate action policies as a priority? 

We wish you well in your campaign and thank you for your leadership on behalf of the citizens 
of South Carolina’s First Congressional District. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Stephen A. Smith, Executive Director 
SACE Action Fund 

 

https://www.postandcourier.com/politics/house-passes-sc-rep-joe-cunninghams-bill-to-ban-offshore-drilling-seismic-testing/article_3d3dad0a-d3e1-11e9-b56b-07d1a8bd81e3.html
https://www.postandcourier.com/politics/climate-change-views-could-be-a-decider-in-the-mace-cunningham-sc-congressional-race/article_7dc29edc-01ce-11eb-baf8-b3adeed65e58.html
https://cunningham.house.gov/media/press-releases/joe-cunningham-sworn-congressman-south-carolina-s-first-congressional-district
https://www.congress.gov/bill/116th-congress/house-bill/5221

